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June 9, 2022 
 

Sarah A Rowe TN QHP  
 S&ME, Inc.  

6515 Nightingale Lane  
Knoxville, TN 37909 

 
 
 
Re: Hydrologic Determination Report 
 Brandywine Farm  
 3706 John Lunn Road  

Spring Hill, Williamson County, Tennessee 
  
 
Dear Sarah A. Rowe, 
 
Thank you for submitting the Hydrologic Determination Report associated with the 3706 John 
Lunn Road in Spring Hill, Williamson County, Tennessee.  Based on the results of a TDEC site 
visit, the information submitted in the Hydrologic Determination Report and the division’s rules 
and guidelines regarding hydrologic determinations; the division accepts the jurisdictional 
determination of the water features as portrayed in the submitted report and revisions. 
 
Alterations to any streams, wetlands or other waters determined to be jurisdictional by the 
USACE will require an Aquatic Resource Alteration Permit (ARAP)/§401 Certification. 
Additionally, the alteration of some features may require authorization of an ARAP even if the 
feature does not require a USACE permit. Alterations to wet weather conveyances must maintain 
sufficient Best Management Practices (BMPs) to prevent materials from leaving the work areas 
and causing adverse impacts to other waters 
 
If you have any questions concerning this correspondence, please contact Eddie Gordon at 931-
248-6073. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

 
Eddie Gordon 
Environmental Scientist 
Division of Water Resources 
 
  


